
 



 
 
 
 
 

*** FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE *** 
 

ENTERPRISE DRIVE CLOSURE AND REPAIRS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Issue Date: May 15, 2017 
 
From:  David Rome, 
  Roads & Bridges Superintendent 
 
 
 Enterprise Drive between Martin Luther King Blvd. and Corporate Dr. will 
close in both directions for repairs beginning Monday, June 5, 2017 at 6 a.m. This 
section of Enterprise Dr. is expected to be closed for three weeks and reopen to traffic 
by Monday, June 26, 2017 at 6 a.m. This closure is an effort by Terrebonne Parish to 
repair many failed sections of the road way and improve access to businesses in the 
area. Customers will still be able to access the businesses in the area by means of 
Martin Luther King Blvd. or Corporate Dr.  
 
 
 
 
 
             
       David V. Rome, Jr. 
       Roads & Bridges Superintendent 
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